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Request of Fred Maxwell to address Council regarding the USS Zumwaïttoheadf 
up the 2015 Fleet V/eek part of the Rose Festival (Communication) 

APR 10 2014 
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Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 
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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Fredric Alan Maxwell [fredricalanmaxwell@gmail.comj 
Sent: Saturday, February 22,2014 5:03 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Request to communicate with Council on non-agenda item 

Attachments: Fredric Alan Maxwell Resume.odt 

Ms. Moore-Love: 

I write to address the council about inviting the USS Zumwalt to head-up the 2015 Fleet Week part 
o1'the Rose Festival within the next lhve weeks. 

As the Oregonian article linked below relays, I served on Admiral Zumwalt's personal staff when he 
was Chief of Naval Operations.He was the best boss that I ever had. The christening of the Zumwalt has 
been rescheduled for April 12 inBath, Maine. I have been gifted travel funds to attend the christening, 
and have dinner with the Secretary of the Navy. I would love to personally relay Portland's invitation to 
the man who can make it happen. 

The Zumwalt will be home porled in San Diego, the same place the last US Navy ship that headed 
Fleet Week, the USS 'William J. Lawrence, also a guided missile destroyer, is docked. 

One more thing. I was shocked to read your name as my youngest sister was named Carla Moore 
Maxwell, and died at 17 due to congenital heart problems. 

Best, 

Fred 

Fredric AIan MaxweJ-L 
2242 NE Davis St. 
PoztJ-and, OR 97232 
hfttt://www.oregonlive,com/portland/ìndçx.s.$..............:üil/2013./10/ßQUçfemelq!- ïltutllqlun*dísabled-*v,þtml
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